From: Gregory Sampson [royal723@yahoo.com]

Sent: Monday, January 24, 2005 11:09 AM
To: Comments, Regs
Subject: 2004-53 Community Reinvestment Act

To whom it may concern;

I am a citizen of the USA living and working in

Germany for our government. When hear that we, that is
the US government" are about to cut yet another social
program. To know that your disdain for the poor

extends far enough to exclude them from the American
Dream is regretable. Please to cut this important
program.

Thank you

Greg Sampson

Do you Yahoo!?
The all-new My Yahoo! - What will yours do?
http://my.yahoo.com



